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(Chair, ADV), Brian Krieger (TAG), (PUR), and Josh Merrill (TAG).  
 

On October 10, 2023, the committee chair Kember met with Josh Merrill and discussed 
classroom technology and the need to upgrade some classrooms controlled by CJC.  

• The ambition is a scale down version of the Atlas Lab technology standards. 
• WEIM3032 technological challenges were discussed 

o Issues with connectivity were discussed 
o Cumbersome connectivity for Zoom participants 
o Podium access is managed by UF Tech 
o AV side of that room uses Creston 

 
During the academic year the committee advised on the following areas: 
 

• The technology of WEIM3032 updates, along with a change in layout and the addition of 
large monitors and better connectivity for that room. 

• Upgrades for computer labs, for which new computers and monitors replaced aged 
equipment along with maintaining access to printers from these rooms, and after 
consultation with faculty, the decision was to keep access to them from the labs. 

• Tonner storage and replacement for faculty and staff printers was discussed to streamline 
this process. Xerox printers are maintained by a company, and they automatically send 
tonner requests. A separate company provides support for printers that TAG Manages. A 
final decision on this process was not made. 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the committee,  

 

Santiago Kember, chair 
2023-2024 Technology Committee  

 


